
REPORT OF THE COMPETITION COMMITTEE IN PREPARATION OF THE RCGG 
BOARD MEETING  OCTOBER 25, 2019. 

 

 

 

NUMBER OF MEETINGS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING: 2 

NUMBER OF NEWSLETTERS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING: 1 

 

MAJOR ISSUES  AND DECISIONS: 

 

The Semana Grande 
Was a great success. It looks like the Semana Grande is getting better each year. 

However this year there was a deficit of > € 5000,00. Next year should be break even. 

 

Federative competitions 2020 
-The Junior Committee is interested in organizing 2 Junior Circuits. (May 30 

South and October 17 North) and 2 Pequecircuitos on the short course (March 14 

and September 19). For the Juniors we want to reserve the Saturdays.  

- Senior Tournaments: we do not want more than 4. We already have Copa de 

Andalucia and Norberto Goizueta. We will inquire what the Torneo Senior Costa 

del Sol is and for the time being we will leave it at that. 

 

Implementations new tee marks and New Score cards 

The new tee marks are ready and the score cards are in production. The 

Federation has to come to calculate the slope of 47 (men and women) Sur. 

From the 1st of January the “Length Course System” will be used. This means 

the members have to be informed so they can get used to it. We will send out 

news bulletins on this subject. 

 

Charity Tournaments. 

 How many do we want and how many should we have ? 

This has to be decided by the board. Not by us. 

 

60th anniversary RCGG  2 days of competition 6/7 of December 
Two days of competition. Everybody will play 1 day. In principal the “locals” 

on Friday the 6
th

 and members from the “North” on Saturday the 7
th

. 

Followed by a big party in hotel Guadalmina on the 7
th

. 

More details to present during the board meeting. 

 

National groups/Interclub competitions 

We decided that for 2020 all groups/interclub’s have to start after 11 o´clock.  

No green fee players before, just members. 

A letter has been send to all captains informing them about this decision. 

 

 

 
Hans Wielaard  

October 25, 2019 


